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News & Announcements: 
 
v Resolution Authorizing Remote Teleconference Meetings: At the November 16th meeting, CCC 

reaffirmed this resolution, which was originally approved on October 5th, so that CCC may continue to 
meet virtually (via Zoom) through the end of fall quarter. 

 
v Winter Quarter CCC Meetings: Related to the above, the main topic of conversation at CCC's November 

16th meeting was planning for a return to holding in-person meetings on campus, likely to include an option 
for folks to attend virtually. Per Brown Act requirements, to conduct any committee business at a meeting a 
quorum (50% + 1) of voting members must attend in person. The group brainstormed ways to best hold 
successful hybrid meetings for all attendees, including utilizing a conference room that has the most ideal 
tech setup, and using an online sign-up sheet/tool to ensure a quorum will be in attendance. The group 
also discussed Brown Act requirements for Division Curriculum Committee meetings, which are the same 
as those for CCC and include appointing an ASFC Rep to each Division CC. If you have any suggestions 
for successful hybrid meetings, we'd love to hear from you! Please reach out to your CCC Reps or anyone 
on the CCC Team (listed below). 

 
v New Cross-Listed Courses: The following cross-listings were approved on November 16th: 

HUMN 11 (new for 2022-23) & MDIA 11 (existing course) - Introduction to Popular Culture 
HUMN 11H (new for 2022-23) & MDIA 11H (existing course) - Honors Introduction to Popular Culture 
HUMN 12 (new for 2022-23) & MDIA 12 (existing course) - Popular Culture & United States History 
HUMN 13 (new for 2022-23) & MDIA 13 (existing course) - Video Games & Popular Culture 

 
v Program Pathways Mapper: Also on November 16th, CCC held a first read of a proposal, drafted by the 

Guided Pathways Leadership Team, to recommend the college purchase the Program Pathways Mapper 
software. Folks from the Guided Pathways Team were present to address questions and concerns from the 
group about the software, as well as the Program Mapping process, in general. To view the draft proposal 
and provide your thoughts, please contact your CCC Reps. 

 

Reminders: 
v Upcoming Curriculum Deadlines: 

• Wednesday, December 1st: Deadline to submit courses to Evan for CSU GE and/or IGETC for 2022-
23. To submit a course, simply send him an email—it's that easy! 


